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Technical Accounting Alert  
 
Introduction to the Technical Accounting (“TA”) Alerts  

Introduction  

The purpose of this Alert is to introduce the Technical Accounting Alert process and explain 
their purpose. 
 

Overview 

The TA Alerts are used to communicate significant financial reporting and technical accounting 
issues to Grant Thornton staff and clients. 
 
These Alerts may also include reminders for the upcoming financial reporting periods, practice 
models or contain appendices and attachments to be used as additional guidance or templates. 
 

These Alerts will be issued on a regular basis and can be found on the: 

� National Extranet (www.gtassist.com.au) under Professional Services/Assurance for Grant 
Thornton staff only; or 

� Grant Thornton website www.grantthornton.com.au under Publications/IFRS and 
technical resources  

The Alerts will not automatically be sent to Grant Thornton client contacts; however audit 
teams may distribute to clients as deemed necessary.  

Further information 

For further information on any of the information included in this TA Alert, please contact your 
local Grant Thornton contact or a member of the National Audit Support team at 
NAS@grantthornton.com.au  


